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Ottawa, July 16, 1915.

Messrs. Hart, Sohaffher & Marx, 
Chicago, Illinois.

Dear Sirs:

Mr. King has been Interested In reading a copy 

of a pan-nMet Issued by your firm In February 1914 and 
entitled "The Hart, Sehaffner and Marx Labor Agree™ente.

If any copies are still available for distribution, Mr. 

King would much appreciate It If you would supply hie with 
a copy of this document, as well as copies of any other 

printed material you may have at hand referring to the 

relatione between your Company and Its employees.

Yours very truly,

F. A. McGREGO*

Private Secretary.
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